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I oppose this legislation! The acts of violence imposed on everyday citizens is horrific 

but SB 243 will not solve the problem! Firearms are not what cause the problem 

when a deranged individual gets it in their head that they want to commit violence. It 

is the lack of integrity, empathy, morality and a sense of responsibility to your fellow 

human beings that create this mindset! Someone who does not have these values 

will not stop because the State Of Oregon decides they can impose more regulation 

on the law abiding and responsible firearm citizens. It is totally counter intuitive to 

think that more regulations will improve the violence problem when the firearm laws 

on the books right now do nothng to stop the violence. The only thing more regulation 

does is punish lawful and responsible gun ownership by folks who do all they can to 

be responsible firearm owners. Deranged individuals without empathy, integrity or 

morality will break every rule the legislature imposes on decent folks to facilitate their 

act of insanity. Stop it! You are just wasting your time, money, and effort and all for 

nothing gained! Please reject this legislation and find a solution for these acts of 

violence does not infringe on our 2nd amendment rights! Oppose SB243!! 


